
 
 

READING PARENTS’ EVENING 
 

Carr Lodge will be holding two Parents' 
Evenings next week about how we teach 

reading across the school. 
 

The evening will begin at 3.30pm in the hall 
with a short ten minute presentation. 

Afterwards, you will be invited to visit your 
child's class where the class teacher will give 

you a more in-depth view of the types of 
reading activities and strategies that are 

taught in your child's year group. 
 

 Monday 4th February - Early Years 
Foundation Stage + Key Stage One 

 Thursday 7th February - Key Stage Two 

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
 


